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Empowering learners for their future 

 

SMALL SCHOOL MATHS DAY 

What an awesome week we have just had, Our Small Schools Maths 

Day was again a huge success. The weather was extremely kind to us 

also, with over 100 children and 30 adults our school was full to the 

brim. Our 6 little schools were certainly one much larger school on 

Wednesday. A huge thank you to all those wonderful parents and staff 

members who helped make this day such an enjoyable learning 

experience for every individual student. Your help is greatly 

appreciated as always. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TREE PLANTING DAY 

Weethalle P.S students also did some valuable community service, 

planting 80+ trees with the Bland Shire Council in an environmental 
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beautification project in the village. We are certainly developing 

responsible Global Citizens who care deeply for the community in 

which they live. Thank you to the Bland Shire for providing the 

sausage sizzle lunch. 

 

SMALL SCHOOLS PUBLIC SPEAKING 

Congratulations to Sophie Luelf who came 3rd in the Small Schools 

Public Speaking competition. What a fantastic achievement for her 

first public speaking competition. Well done Sophie. 

 

 

PEER SUPPORT 

 

Types of friends is the focus in Peer Support this week. Children will 

explore what encourages them to form friendships with different 

people (common interests, admirable qualities etc.). Through various 

activities children will identify that their friends can fall into the 

categories of ‘best friends’, ‘friends’ and ‘People we know’. Children will 

also discuss the fact that frienships can change over time for various 

reasons.  

 

SCIENTIFIC SUPERSTARS 

On Wednesday, Sally Russell from the Lake Cowal Conservation 

Centre, will be bringing to our school a group of expert scientists. 

Students will be involved in Robotics science and other science 

activities. Rankins Springs P.S will be joining us for this “Scientific 

Superstars” Day. Students in years 3-6 and K-2 will be engaging in 

some very exciting activities. Lunch and recess as normal. 

 



ASSEMBLY 

Our whole school assembly will be held this Friday at 2:30 pm. We look 

forward to having lots of parents and community members joining us in 

the celebration of the achievements of students at Weethalle P.S. 

 

2017 KINDER TRANSITION 

The 2017 Kinders Transition Program will be held weekly during term 

4. Enrolment applications are available from the office. 

Please contact the school for a form and to give notice of your child’s 

intent to attend the transition program. A timetable will be 

distributed to those participating. 
 

K/1/2 NEWS 

News topic for this week is: ‘My favourite things to do at school’  

Next week’s news topic is: ‘my favourite picture book’. 

In science under our topic ‘water works’ we will be 

looking at rain and what happens when it falls on 

different surfaces and we will observe rain 

soaking/running off different surfaces. We will also 

begin to look at places rainwater is collected.  

 

This week’s shared reading books: Flood by Jackie 

French and The Staircase Cat by Colin Thompson. 
 

 
TERM 3 DATES 

Wednesday 7 September – Scientific Superstars 

Robotics Day - WPS 

Monday 12 September – Carnival of the Animals 

Griffith Theatre 

Saturday 10 September -  Local Government Election 

Wednesday 14 September – Blackout at WPS – Students 

going to Rankins Springs PS for the day 

Thursday 15 September – Regional Spelling Bee Griffith 

Friday 14 October  - Rankins Springs Round Robin 

    

 



OLD LIBRARY BOOKS 
We have some old library books which we will be selling for $1.00. 

They will be in the School Library for anyone that would like to purchase them. 

 

 

WEETHALLE P & C NEWS 

Our Election Day BBQ and Cake Stall is getting close! 

SATURDAY 10 September from 8.00 am to 1.00 pm 

If you can help on the day for an hour … it would be greatly appreciated. 

Please contact NARELLE CATTLE FOR A TIME. 

Don’t forget to leave your donations for the CAKE STALL at School on 

FRIDAY 9 SEPTEMBER. PLEASE PUT A PRICE LABEL ON YOUR 

CAKES/SLICES/BISCUITS. 

Thank you. 

Our next meeting is: 

Wednesday 26 October 2016 

3.10 pm 

 

 

 

WEETHALLE TOUCH FOOTBALL COMPETITION 

Commences Wednesday 7 September for 6 weeks 

Mixed Touch Football, turn up and be placed in a team..!! 

Dollar coin donation to play. 

All donations will go towards the lights. 

6.00 pm kick off 

Everyone welcome. 

Enquires to Kelly 0400477259 

 

GRIFFITH JUNIOR CRICKET REGISTRATION 
Registration for any players from Kindergarten to Year 5 for the 2016 / 2017 Junior Cricket 

season will be held at the Exies Sports Club on Sunday 16th October 2016 from 10am to 12pm. 

Players can also register at GB Sports Store in Yambil Street Griffith at any time. 

Junior rep trials for under 12s and under 14s will be held at the Exies nets on Friday 14th 

October from 5.30 pm. All interested players are welcome. 

Contact Roy Binks on 69621288 at work or 69625082 at home. 

 

 

 



SCHOOL HOLIDAY WORKSHOPS – Griffith Regional Theatre 

Tuesday 4/10/16 – Friday 7/10/16 

10.00 am – 3.00 pm with a break for lunch 

Primary students (6-12 year olds) 

$15.00 per day per student or $10 per day if booking and paying for more than 

one day.  

Bookings essential.  

Discount for second child.  

Please contact School Office for enrolment forms. 

 

 

    

 

Weethalle Hall Committee                                 

AGM 

Thursday 15th September 

7 PM at the Hall 


